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Dear Attorney Douglas: 

April 8, 2019 
SPR19/0831 

I have received the petition from Kitty Litrey appealing the response from the Board of 
Registration in Medicine (BO RIM) to a request for public records. G. L. c. 66, § 1 OA; see also 
950 C.M.R. 32.08(1). Specifically, the requestor sought records relating to addresses and profile 
information. 

Subsequent to the intervention by a member of the Public Records Division staff, it is my 
understanding that via an April 26, 2019 email BORIM provided the requestor with responsive 
records. Based upon this response, I will now consider this administrative appeal closed. The 
requestor may appeal the substantive nature of BORIM's response within ninety days. See 950 
C.M.R. 32.08(1). 

cc: Kitty Litrey 

Sincerely, 

·~~ 
Rebecca S. Murray 
Supervisor of Records 
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